
AHLCON PUBLIC SCHOOL, MAYUR VIHAR PH- 1, DELHI – 91 
ACADEMIC SESSION: 2019-20 

 

CIRCULAR                                 DATE: 23.07.19 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings,  

We at Ahlcon Public School offer an environment that is congenial, caring, 

stimulating and educative.  

CBSE strongly advocates the restrictions of mobile phone or any other 

electronic gadgets in school as they can be a serious cause of distraction, lack 

of concentration, anxiety, fear and sometimes even misuse.   

It is also extremely important for the students to understand that unsupervised 

use of Mobile Phones may have detrimental effects.  

For the well being and the safety of the students, we look forward to your      

co-operation.  

Note that unauthorised possession and usage of a mobile phone or any other 

electronic gadgets by any child in the school, the same will be confiscated and 

will not be returned.  

 

PRINCIPAL  

 

 

 

 

 


